
To whom it may concern: 

 

The use of taxes to subsidize private schools is a gross and disrespectful use of taxes. Private 

schools have funding paid by the tuition. Public schools rely on taxes and fundraising to keep 

the schools functioning. This entire bill is disrespectful, insulting and frankly abhorrently rude to 

the entire public school system and all of the hard-working people that make these schools 

function.  

 

A disappointed and frustrated tax payer, 

Amber Theisen  

 


